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To Whom it May Concern  
 
I would like to raise my objection to the above planned development.  My sister lives in Longtye Drive so I am 
familiar with the area which I do not agree can cope with more housing and the infra-structure required. 
 
There is too much loss of wildlife already in the Whitstable area with so much housing development already having 
been approved. 
 
We should also try and hold onto what agricultural land is still present in our local surroundings.  I would like more 
future proofing for our farmers. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Jackie Nevett 
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